
For more information and to book your place 
go to stmarysb.org.uk or scan the QR code

If you have experienced
bereavement through death,

this course is for you. 

Monday evenings, starting 
22 September 2025

7-9.15pm for six weeks.

This course is suitable for people of
all faiths and none.  The final session
is optional and explores bereavement

from a Christian perspective.

7 Sessions of films
and discussion

for anyone bereaved anytime


